
From: Shirley Herron <herrons13007@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 4:37 PM 
To:   names removed for privacy 
 
Subject: Up coming Vote 
 
Coming to your email soon(June 20-27th) 
will be a request for you to submit your vote on a ACI Constitutional Admendment to change "treasurer" to "Finance Director". 
This will be a non-voting officer position to be reviewed every 2 years by the IBT.  Hoping to find a Volunteer with a broader 
financial expertise, including forecasting and setting financial policies, not just basic accounting skills.  There will be a detailed 
job description for the position with the final candidate to be selected from qualified member applicants. 
 
 
For all the information about this constitutional amendment, please visit https://airstreamclub.org/2024SpecialElection. 
 
 
Sign in to your Airstream Club Account.  Each registered member should have their own account with separate email address to 
assure your votes count.  Under this new regimen it only requires 20% of all ACI members to vote, with at least 2/3 of those 
votes in favor. 

 
Thank you for taking a look at this, hopefully will be ready to cast your vote. 
 
Tom Herron 
Volunteer Iowa Airstream Club President 
515-988-4950 
Herrons13007@gmail.com 
 


